
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 9/8/2014 2:11:05 PM 
To: Terrie D.' 'Prosper (terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Fwd: Press Release: San Bruno Demands Long-term Pipeline Safety Reforms 

4th Anniversary of PG&E Explosion and Fire 

Sent from my iPhone 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: Alex Doniach <alex@sin.gersf.coro> 
Date: September 8, 2014 at 2:02:51 PM PDT 
To: Alex Doniach <alex@singersf.com> 
Cc: Sam Singer <singer@,singersf.com> 
Subject: Press Release: San Bruno Demands Long-term Pipeline Safety 
Reforms on 4th Anniversary of PG&E Explosion and Fire 
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